
2019 PAOLI CHAMBER OF COMMERCe 

Membership invitation 

 

PAOLI CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

210 Court St, Paoli, IN 47454 

info@paolichamberofcommerce.com  |  812-723-4769  | www.paolichamberofcommerce.com 

1 

Dear Business Management Team: 

 

We would like to invite you, your business, and your employees to become members of the Paoli Chamber 

of Commerce.   

 

The Chamber Board is looking forward to a great 2019.  Already this year, we have seen a steady increase 

in membership from local businesses like yours.  We want to see this pattern continue. 

 

Our goal in 2018 was to give the Chamber a larger presence in our community, and we accomplished just 

that.  This included the Paoli Fall Festival, a Community Calendar, promoting local businesses via our 

featured Business of the Month, hosting a Town Wide Lighting Contest, and working in conjunction with 

the Downtown Merchants to promote and advertise the Christmas Open House with the addition of Santa 

& his Elves. 

 

In 2014, at the request of the Town of Paoli, the Chamber took over sponsorship of the Fall Festival.  We 

have continued to work on improving the festival year after year.  In 2018, we sought the help of community 

members in the execution of the Festival festivities.  In 2019, we are hoping for more community 

involvement, which will allow the Chamber to have more time to work with and support our local business. 

 

We worked hard, and we had a blast!  We hope that you will join us this year in working hard to promote 

community togetherness in Our Town. 

 

Paoli Chamber Membership Advantages: 

▪ Business opportunity inquiries made to the Chamber are referred to Chamber Members 

▪ All inquiries are treated with respect, and we make every effort to respond. 

▪ The Chamber offers free advertisement for its members through our website and Facebook.  Your 

business webpage or Facebook can be linked to our website as well. 

▪ The Chamber provides all members the opportunity to network with other area local businesses. 

▪ Members have an opportunity to meet three times annually with state lawmakers in Third House 

meetings.  These are held through a joint effort with other Orange County Chambers. 

▪ Business of the Month highlights and promotions via Facebook. 

▪ Christmas Open House Participation 

▪ Paoli Fall Festival events 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Chamber, please feel free to contact our office via phone, email, or 

Facebook, or speak with any Chamber Board member. 

 

The Paoli Chamber of Commerce meets the first Monday of each moth at 6 pm in the Paoli Chamber 

office, located on the Southwest corner of the Paoli square. 

 

Best Regards, 

Your 2019 Paoli Chamber of Commerce Board  

 

Barry Laird, President 

Jennifer Laird, Vice President 

Angela Morris, Board Member 

Jason Morris, Board Member 

Joe Daeger, Board Member 

Jordan Wilder, Secretary 
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